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South Dakota - Game, Fish, and Parks

Petition for Rule Change
A new form was just submitted from the http://gfp.sd.gov/ website with the following information:

ID: 144

Petitioner
Name: Trent Snaza

Address: 2208 south Stephen Ave. 
Sioux Falls, SD 57103

Email: tsparabellum08@yahoo.com

Phone: 605-496-5640

Rule
Identification: Snagging Asian Carp on the Missouri River

Decribe
Change:

I would like to snag Asian carp year round on the Missouri river not just every other year in
october

Reason for
Change:

You can only snag Asian carp in October during paddlefish snagging season. I would like to
snag Asian carp year round on the Missouri river. The norm is, if you apply every year for a
paddlefish snagging tag, you draw it every other October. A over populated rough fish!! We
eat Asian carp at my house! My daughters favorite fish is Big head! I don't waste the meat! I
properly dispose it! If you think snagging is harmful to native fish, than you might as well
drop spring and fall paddlefish snagging? Spring and fall are the only times native fish can't
get harmed??
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